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MAZAL TOV 

 
To Rabbi Hershi and Rebbetzen Zelda Vogel on the birth of a new 

grandson, Shneur Zalman, born to their daughter Chayale and Avromi 

Hayempour on Friday 15 December/27 Kislev.  The Ealing community 

extends a big Mazal Tov to the whole family and wishes them only nachat 

and beracha from the new addition. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

SHABBAT 30 DECEMBER 

KIDDUSH 

 
Angela and Geoff Corne, long time members of Ealing Synagogue, have 

pleasure in inviting the congregation to Kiddush after the service.  Sadly for 

us, they are leaving Ealing and moving to Nottingham to be closer to their 

son.  Please join us in wishing them all the very best for the future. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

HOLOCAUST MEMORIAL DAY EVENT 

VOLUNTEERS WANTED! 

 
As part of Holocaust Memorial Day Events, organised by Northwood and 

Pinner Liberal Synagogue, on Tuesday 6 February Ealing Synagogue will be 

hosting two schools, one in the morning and one in the afternoon, as part of 

their educational programme on the Holocaust   

 
We need lots of volunteers to help with many tasks on the day such as 

“meeting and greeting”, refreshments, assisting in a workshop, etc.  If you 

are able to participate either in the morning or afternoon or all day, please 

contact Marianne Temple as soon as possible.  There will be a briefing 

meeting for everyone towards the end of January, date to be confirmed, but 

we need to start recruiting now.  Thank you. 

_______________________________________________________________________    
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Reading the Haftarah  
If you would like to read 

Haftarah to mark a special 

event or just to make your 

personal contribution to the 

service, please contact Brian 

Robinson, who will be delighted 
to help with any preparation or 

revision.   

Sponsoring an 

Event  

 
If you are celebrating a 

S i m c h a 

commemorat ing a  fami ly 

Yahrzeit,  or just feel ing 

generous, please consider 

sponsoring a Shabbat morning 

Kiddush, Seudah or Sunday 

morning breakfast.  Contact Joan 

Michaels: 020 8579 4261. 

Israeli Dancing! 

 
Tuesday evenings, 

8.00 pm at Ealing 

United Synagogue, 

Grange Road.  Sunday mornings, 

10.30 am at Ealing Liberal 

Synagogue, Lynton Avenue.  All 

welcome.  Nominal charge of 

£1.00. 

AJR—Meets the 1st Tuesday in 

every month at 2.00 pm.  

Contact Leslie Sommer: 020 

8993 7574. 

In the event of a bereavement, in 
the first instance please contact 

the Burial Office : 020 8950 7767. 

Rabbi Hershi Vogel: 07970 829758  
Brian Robinson: 020 8567 6558 

TIMES OF SERVICES 

Thursday 28 December 

Fast of Tevet 

Fast begins 6.16 am 

Fast ends 4.46 pm 

Friday 29 December  

Shabbat begins 3.44 pm 

Mincha/Kabbalat  

Shabbat 
3.45 pm 

Shabbat 30 December  

Shacharit 9.30 am 

Haftorah : Jonny Leigh 

Mincha : After Kiddush 

Shabbat ends 4.54pm 

Sunday 31 December 

Shacharit 8.40 am 

Friday 5 January 2018 

Shabbat begins 3.50 pm 

Mincha/Kabbalat  

Shabbat 
3.45 pm 
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